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Cloncurry Shire Council wish to advise that upgrade works to the Chinaman 

Creek Dam Recreation Area will result in part of the Dam area being closed to the 

public from 29 August 2022 – 30 December 2022 

 

For the safety of the public and project contractors, Council will be closing the Chinaman 

Creek Dam Recreation Area to the public.  

 

Chinaman Creek Dam will still be accessible to the public via alternate access roads, 

that are suited to high clearance vehicles. Please refer to Figure 1 for more details. 

 

The upgrades will include civil, building and landscaping works, as per the Chinaman 

Creek Dam Recreation Area Upgrade Project.  

 

 
 

It is expected contractors will undertake weekend and night-time work to reduce the 

closure period. 

 

Council would like to thank the community for their understanding and patience during 

these works. Should you have any questions or concerns in respect of this matter please 

contact the Senior Project Manager, Rithy Poch, at the Council administration office. 

 

Philip Keirle 

Chief Executive Officer 

23 August 2022 
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Figure 1: Chinaman Creek Dam Recreation Area and Road Closure 


